February 5, Reiwa 6

To all parents/guardians,

Principal of Tokyo Metropolitan Minamikatsushika High School
Hiroshi Datezaki

Regarding Response to Snowfall

We would like to express our gratitude to all parents/guardians for your understanding and cooperation in our school's educational activities.

Today, there is a forecast for snowfall in a wide area of Kanto from this afternoon until tomorrow morning, and snow accumulation of 10 cm or more is expected in the 23 wards of Tokyo as well. Many of our students commute to school by bicycle, and even those who use trains or other public transportation may face disruptions. Therefore, prioritizing the safety of our students, we have decided to take the following measures.

Although this is a sudden response, we kindly ask for your understanding.

1. Regarding February 5 (Monday)
Classes will be held until the third period and students will be dismissed at noon.

2. Regarding February 6 (Tuesday)
School will start at 10:45 am and classes will begin from the third period.

* If parents/guardians judge it to be dangerous for their child to commute to school, please do not force them to attend.
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